
The Structure of the Register 

 

A draft consultation paper on the structure of the register was received at 17 September 

Council meeting.   

 

At that meeting the Council agreed the following;   

 

(i) that Council member’s comments on the draft document should be 

forwarded to the Executive by 3 October 2003, 

(ii) that the final draft would be represented the Council meeting on 8 

October, 

(iii) that the Chief Executive and Registrar should publish the paper on 

17 October 2003.   

 

Comments received by the deadline will be included in an amended document and will be 

circulated in time for the Council meeting on 8 October.   

 

The Council is requested to: 

 

(i) Instruct the Chief Executive and Registrar to publish the paper on 17
th

 October.    

 

 

 

 

 


